
I believe that it is the most practical approach to health care to provide a well funded service of health to all residents, all humans.  It 
is clear that the most efficient and fair treatment for all is provided in that way.  This is clear from the experience of multiple countries 
across the world.  We need to catch up to the standard of practice of the rest of the world.  My experience as a physician 
corroborates that a multiple insurance approach is hazardous and expensive, and should be abolished, and a universal care 
system, Medicare for All, should be offered all Oregonians.  


